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December 15, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HONORABLE CITY COUNCIL: 

 

The Purchasing Division of the Finance Department recommends a Contract with the following 

firm(s) or person(s): 

 

3051157    100% Solid Waste Funding – To Provide Emergency Flood Debris Removal. – 

Contractor: GFL Environmental USA, Inc. – Location: 6200 Elmridge, Sterling 

Heights, MI 48313 – Contract Period: Upon City Council Approval through 

December 20, 2022 – Total Contract Amount: $200,000.00.  PUBLIC WORKS 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Boysie Jackson, Chief Procurement Officer 

Office of Contracting and Procurement 

 

BY COUNCIL MEMBER ___             BENSON           _________ 

 

RESOLVED, that Contract No. 3051157 referred to in the foregoing communication dated 

December 15, 2021, be hereby and is approved. 

 


